From
Director Higher Education
Haryana, Panchkula
To
The Vice Chancellor,
All State Universities,
Haryana State

Memo No. 24/63-2015 CII (3) Dated 10.05.2016

Subject: Centralized On-line admissions in state universities

Please refer to the subject cited above.

[ have been directed to infirm you all that the Centralized On-line
admissions in state universities w.e.f 2016-17 has been postponed for the
current academic session. All the Vice Chancellors are further requested to
complete all modalities w.r.t the development of software & hardware required
for Centralized On-line admissions in state universities with effect from the
academic session 2017-18.

The admissions to the ensuing academic session 2016-17 will go

on at the respective university level.

Deputy Direefor Cadet Corps
for Director Higher Education
Haryana, Panchkula



